
This is clearly not a scene from the golf course, but torrential rain 

on Friday, December 30th 2022 resulted in a tree being 

uprooted and washed the flooded river Fleet, in Gatehouse of 

Fleet, before getting wedged on the Millennium Bridge at the 

Mill on the Fleet visitor centre. For safety reasons, the bridge was 

blocked to pedestrians until the tree could be cut up and removed.
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